
                KERALA State Electricity Board Ltd. 

                                                                                Kallara Section 

Earlier we have submitted proposal vide Number- FP/KL/VELEC/23342/2016. 

During the field inspection of the Chief Conservator of Forests(SC), it is pointed that 

the area need to be diverted is Young Acacia Plantation. Tree felling and lopping is 

to be carried out if line is drawn as proposed. Hence he recommended that user 

Agency should plan for UG Cable instead of overhead line. So we hereby submitted 

a new proposal as suggested. 


